
February 3, 2025 

 

I am strongly opposed to Bill 1373 and honestly, see absolutely no purpose to it, other than to shove 
religious ideology down the throats of North Dakotans.   It’s also uninformed and quite honestly, 
dangerous.   Are we really trying to prevent people from trying to have families, using any and all 
methods possible, by threatening the providers with a possible MURDER charge?  Absolutely 
insane.  

It should never be up to a governing body to make choices for people, especially women, when it 
comes to making decisions for their bodies.  There are multiple reasons women make the choices 
they do with reproductive care, and they are all very personal.  Oftentimes, access to some of these 
options is also medically necessary and government should never be allowed to implement laws to 
restrict medical care.    I’m so tired of people trying to force their religious beliefs on others by 
attempting to take away choice or medical care options. 

 

Vote NO on 1373 
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